Paula Vandehey

From: Pedro Juarez <pjuarez180@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 813 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Seating outside

Hi Paula,

[ am interested in putting tables outside of my establishment, La Michoacana Bar & Grill so that my costumers
are able to eat outside and enjoy the nice weather. If T am able to put seating outside 1 think it will help business
out a lot more for the restaurant and attract more costumers. Please get back to me as soon as possible to get this
set up. '

Thank you,
Pedro Juarez

Owner and Operator of La Michoacana Bar & Grill

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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